Brooke, Sheryl

e il S
From: siv
Sent: Thursday, April 18,2019 11:53 AM
To: Meg Andrus; Rhonda Kadish; acalabro@hudson.oh.us; Jane Howington; Jeff Knoblauch;

bbattaglia@hudson.oh.us; kbauza@hudson.oh.us; bbreedon@hudson.oh.us;
abridges@hudson.oh.us; tcampbell@hudson.oh.us; kfowler@hudson.oh.us; Greg
Hannan; Dave Griffith; rfuller@hudson.oh.us; Suzanne Havranek;
cmemaster@hudson.oh.us; Raj Sangha; Jerry Varnes; eyost@hudson.oh.us;
mweiser@hudson.oh.us; jspivak@hudson.oh.us; mmerritt@hudson.oh.us; Cindy Murphy;
knelson@hudson.oh.us; mloboda@hudson.ch.us

Subject: Important Vote in Hudson on May 7

Dear Hudson Resident and City Colleague

On May 7, you can have your say in the future of Downtown Hudson.

Issue 11 is the ballot question for Downtown Phase II. Your opinion will help the City determine whether
to continue in its role as a developer of this project.

As this ballot question comes in the month of May, it is extremely important that the voter turnout is
significant and that the opinions of many are heard.

Please vote. Please encourage your household members and friends to vote.
More facts about Issue 11 may be found here:

https://www.hudson.oh.us/DocumentCenter/View/7619/Fact-Sheet-Downtown-Phase-||

Your fellow resident and co-worker,

Jim Stifler






